
Lower Sixth Creek Riparian Rehabilitation Project (LSCRRP) September 2017  Report  

It has been almost twelve months since the SCCG was successful in applying for and receiving an 

Adelaide Hills Council Community Action grant of $2000 and a 2016-2017 Community NRM Action Grant 

of $5000 for the LSCRRP and so timely that a report be prepared, to provide in acquittal documents and 

also share with the wider Montacute and Adelaide Hills community.  

The lower sixth creek was identified as significantly degraded with weed infestation and community in 

the Corkscrew Valley had been consulted to gauge interest in a project to rehabilitate this section of 

Sixth Creek.  

The model of rehabilitating the project site at 

the upper Sixth Creek adjacent to Merchants 

Rd was used as the basis for planning and 

involving community local to the new lower 

Sixth Creek project site. This involved seeking 

landholder approval and working closely with 

officers from DEWNR and AHC to make an 

assessment of the state of vegetation in the 

riparian areas and the best approach to 

rehabilitation of the identified project site. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The 2016 floods which damaged the road and blocked residents access in and out of the Valley created 

an urgent imperative to get started with the project. The flood waters flattened the Arundo giving a tiny 

glimpse of what the watercourse could look like without weed infestation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The first working bee was held on 10th December 2016 with a focus on pulling broom along the roadside 

riparian zone. This was attended by the Spragg/Womersley, Smith/Fotineas, Earl/de Rugter and 

Henschke land owners. A great start and great pile of Broom! 

 

 

 


